
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/22/2010 12:56:55 PM
To: 'Dahlgren, Joan' (joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: LTRFO evaluation methodology

Thanks, Joan! Please plan on at least 4 people from PG&E. Does this date/time work for Bob Strauss, 
too?
Trina

From: Dahlgren, Joan [mailto:joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2010 10:32 AM 
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: LTRFO evaluation methodology

Trina, yes, that time is free on Julie's calendar. Will you be meeting here or outside the CPUC offices? 
If you're meeting here, please let me know approximately how many people you are inviting, so I can 
reserve the correct-sized meeting room. Thanks.

Joan Dahlgren
Assistant to Ravi Subramanian, Director, IMSD
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 2nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102
ph: 415-355-5518 
e-mail: ibd&muc.ca.ciov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2010 8:24 AM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.
Cc: Strauss, Robert L.; Dahlgren, Joan; Ikle, Judith 
Subject: RE: LTRFO evaluation methodology

Thanks Julie, we appreciate the time. I think we can make 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday 6/29 work. Joan, if 
you could confirm that would be great. Thanks!
Trina

From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2010 5:15 PM 
To: Horner, Trina
Cc: Strauss, Robert L.; Dahlgren, Joan; Ikle, Judith 
Subject: RE: LTRFO evaluation methodology
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I suspect it’s not a lack of understanding in ED, but we could still meet. Early next week is better for me. 
Howa bout 11 a.m. on the 29th? Monday is also currently free, but I have some personal stuff that could 
interfere on Monday, so if I scheduled for then, there’s a risk I could end up not being there. But that 
might be fine, too, if Bob and Judith are available. Copying Joan, who handles my calendar, so you can 
coordinate with her.

Julie

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2010 4:56 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.
Cc: Strauss, Robert L.
Subject: LTRFO evaluation methodology

Julie,
Following up on my voicemail, I'd like to come talk with you and Bob about some of the findings in ALJ 
Farrar's PD on PG&E's Long Term Request for Offers regarding PG&E's evaluation methodology. 
PG&E is concerned that the PD doesn't reflect a robust understanding of the LTRFO and wants to be 
sure the Commission understands the processes, criteria, and calculations we used. If it works for you, 
I'd like to schedule some time for Roy or Todd and I to come talk with you and your team about it. 
Would late this week work, or early next?

Thanks,
Trina
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